GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:1502
ANSWERED ON:04.03.2015

INCREASE IN PASSPORT APPLICATION FEE
Singh Shri Bharat

Will the Minister of EXTERNAL AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether any proposal with regard to increase in the passport application fee for the issuance of normal and tatkal passport is
pending with the Government; and

(b) if so, the details thereof?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS [GEN. (DR) V. K. SINGH (RETD)]

(@) & (b) No. At present, no such proposal is pending with the Government with regard to increase in the passport application fee
which was last revised in October, 2012.
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